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Thank you for your February 16, 2016, Jetter concerning air quality designations in Maryland for the 
2010 1-hour sulfur dioxide (S02) National Ambient Air Quality Standard (NAAQS). The Maryland 
Department of the Environment (the Department) appreciates the opportunity to provide the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) with additional technical analyses regarding the sulfur 
dioxide concentrations in the area of the Herbert A. Wagner Generating Station (Wag ner). 

The Department, in consultation with Raven Power, operator of the Wagner station, has conducted 
refi ned modeling of the 1-hour S02 emissions in the area of Wagner, and the modeling shows that 
the area is in attainment of the standard. In addition, the Sierra Club modeling that shows 
nonaUainment has significant fJaws. Please see the enclosed technical support document. 
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